THANK YOU!!!!!!!!!!

Dear Readers,

Because of the confidentiality requirement associated with rules for blind reviews, I am not permitted to list members of our editorial board who volunteered their services to assess and screen manuscripts. However, you may see the list of our board members at http://jswve.org/editorial-board/. They did a great deal of work. Most of these board members have been associated with *The Journal of Social Work Values and Ethics* for the last 14 years. They freely offer their time in screening manuscripts. It is a "thankless job" because, in fact, they may not be publicly thanked.

I must acknowledge the passing of my good friend and member of our editorial board Dr. Harris Chaiklin. Harry was a great guy and a very hard worker. I miss him greatly.

Starting with this issue, we announce the addition of new board members:

POLICY BOARD

Colleen Galambos, Ph.D. University of Missouri-Columbia

Angie Napier, Ph.D. Technical Advisor Indiana State University

MANUSCRIPT EDITORIAL BOARD

Samta P. Pandya, Ph.D. Tata Institute of Social Sciences, Mumbai

Jan Pascal, Ph.D. Bishop Grosseteste University, UK

Gillian Buck, Ph.D. University of Chester, UK

Peter A. Kindle, Ph.D, CPA, LMSW University of South Dakota

Prospera Tedam, DProfPrac University of Northampton, UK

Melinda W. Pilkinton, Ph.D. Mississippi State University

COPY EDITOR BOARD

Jane Rockwell Summerson, Ph.D.

Helen Chavis, BA Retired

Alison MacDonald, Ph.D. Retired

THANK YOU!

Stephen M. Marson, Ph.D., Editor